
 
  

NEWSLETTER | OCTOBER 2024 | PAGE 1 

 

From the Pro Shop 

October Events 

From the General Manager 

Fun Halloween Events 
Bring the kids out for seasonal 

activities…. 

 

Read More on Page 2 

Charcuterie Class 
Time to get creative with our food… 

 

Read More on Page 3 

Live Music 
 

Join us on two separate 

Friday nights for live music 

in October! 

 

11th – Joey Patterson 

25th – TBD 

 

As always, we will have 

happy hour specials every 

night! 

Annual Meeting 
 

The CCC Annual Meeting will be on Thursday, October 

17th at 6:00 pm.  Please attend to hear how YOUR club 

fared in 2024 and any upcoming changes for the year 

ahead.  Also, please return your ballots for the Board of 

Directors candidates before the meeting.   

 

Nominees are: 

Kris Galles 

Mark Hamrick 

Tom Kirkwood 
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HALLOWEEN EVENTS! 
So many things for you and the kids to do 

this month at the Casper Country Club!!   
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FROM THE PRO SHOP 
Fall has arrived and so has the best time to play golf. The course is still in excellent condition and 
there are a lot of open tee times. This is a great time to work on your game and incorporate changes 
if needed in your golf swing. We will be putting together a winter program for those who want to 
continue improving in the off-season. More details will be available on dates and pricing in the 
November Cheers. 
 
The days are getting shorter and cooler so please take notice of the October golf shop hours:  
 October Golf Shop (depending on weather & activity) 
  Monday – Friday:  9:00am to 5:30pm 
  Weekends: 8:00am to 5:30pm 

*** If there is a possibility for a frost delay, please call the Pro Shop prior to coming out*** 
 
As a reminder, all golf shop credit must be used up by October 31st. This also is a great time to think 
about Christmas gifts for your family and golfing buddies.  
 
As always please remember to repair your ball marks and sand your divots. 
 
Thanks again for your support and feedback.  Have a great month! 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 
Head Golf Professional  
 

COUPLES CHARCUTERIE CLASS 
 

Saturday, October 5th at 5:30 pm 

$75 per couple 

 

Back by popular demand - Chef Matt has prepared another 

charcuterie class! Indulge yourselves in the exquisite tastes of 

the specialty meats & cheeses he has chosen, learn how to 

make your board beautiful and delicious, and take home your 

creation for your family to enjoy. 

 

Space is limited so make your reservations at 307-235-5777 x4 
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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
 
Fall is officially here, and the weather is cooperating for some great fall golf!  
 
Adam, our superintendent, just Aerified the greens this past week and although it is not popular 
with the membership, it is a necessary evil to insure great greens for next season. Adam has done 
a great job this year with course conditions, and I would like to thank him on behalf of the 
membership for his efforts and that of his team. 
 
Todd, Brad and the rest of the golf staff have done a great job managing all our golf needs this 
year. We are lucky to have them. Fall is a great time to play golf so make sure you get out before 
the snow flies.  
 
Chef Matt and Kristen have both been trying hard to meet the expectations of the membership in 
the restaurant. With Chef Matt having a year under his belt and a better feel for the membership’s 
tastes, I think this fall’s menu will have something for everyone. Please come out and try the new 
menu which will launch in the next few weeks. 
 
On Saturday October 5th, Chef Matt will be teaching his Charcuterie class starting at 5:30pm in the 
ballroom. This class fills up quickly, so if you are interested, please call Jenn ASAP.  
 
To be Fiscally Responsible to our members, we have new winter hours of operation for the 
Restaurant starting October 1st.  

Monday – Closed 
Tuesday – Bar opens at 3:00pm, Dinner service starts at 5:00pm. (we will be closed for lunch) 

Wed, Thurs, and Friday – Open for lunch starting at 11:00 am and remain open through dinner. 
Saturday – We open for breakfast starting at 7:00 am and remain open through dinner service 

Sunday – We open for breakfast and lunch at 7:00 with the bar and restaurant closing at 3:00pm 
 
Please read “This week at your club” articles for special events, dinner specials and drink specials. 
 
Bob O’Neill 
General Manager 


